
Additional Information for the October Open at the PGS&L Site.  
  
1. There will be two high school football games on Saturday - one at 3:00 pm and the other at 6:00 pm. 
Consequently swimmers, parents and coaches can expect heavy traffic around the PGS&L in the early 
afternoon and evening..  
  
2. No swimmer drop off. Parents will not be allowed to drop off their swimmers at the entrance to the 
PGS&L. This will be enforced by the police.  

  
  
  
  

  
  

3. Given the traffic situation and no drop off, swimmers, parents and coaches for the 11-12 and 9-10 
sessions should park in the FedEx parking lot (Lot D). Access to the facility is by a walk way from the 
parking lot.  
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4. No parents on deck. Given the limited deck space and number of swimmers at the site, no parents will 
be allowed on deck unless they are volunteers.  

 


